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POLICY ON USE OF MOBILE PHONES IN THE SCHOOL 

This is being issued in regard to the DOE circular dated 17.04.2025, following the Hon'ble 

High Court of Delhi Order dated 28.02.2025. 

Given the directives of the Hon'ble High Court, the following instructions are being issued: 

I. Students cannot carry smartphones to the classrooms. Since safe keeping of smart 

phones of students is not possible, carrying of phones to the School is prohibited. 

2. The High Court Order further states categorically that smart phones must not disrupt 

the discipline or the educational atmosphere. 
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